
2018 EEO Report for Western Slope Communications LLC and WS Communications LLC 
EEO Report for the period Jan 1, 2018 through December 31, 2018 Job Openings for the period: 

 
There was an opening for an on air talent/production that posted on Western Slope Jobs and 
Western Colorado Jobs on Facebook.com, Craigslist, Indeed.com, and Colorado Broadcaster 
Association. There were 157 applicants, 74 were female and 83 were male. All applicants were 
interviewed either via phone or in person. The position has not been filled.  
Contact Person: Kelcie Zobel; WSC General Manager 
 
There was an opening for station manager that posted on Indeed.com Colorado Broadcaster 
Association. There were 22 applicants, 14 were female and 8 were male. All applicants were 
interviewed either via phone or in person. The position was filled by previous employee 
returning to company. 
Contact Person: Kelcie Zobel; WSC General Manager 
 
There was an opening for sales representative for the Montrose location that posted on Western 
Slope Jobs and Western Colorado Jobs on Facebook.com, Craigslist, Indeed.com, and Colorado 
Broadcaster Association. There were 15 applicants, 8 were female and 7 were male. All 
applicants were interviewed either via phone or in person. The position was filled by 2 
applicants. 
Contact Person: Kelcie Zobel; WSC General Manager 
 
There was an opening for sales representative for the Rifle location that posted on Western Slope 
Jobs and Western Colorado Jobs on Facebook.com, Craigslist, Indeed.com, and Colorado 
Broadcaster Association. There were 6 applicants, 3 were female and 3 were male. All applicants 
were interviewed either via phone or in person. The position was filled by 1 applicant. 
Contact Person: Kelcie Zobel; WSC General Manager 
 
Outreach Initiatives: 
Colorado Broadcaster Association held a virtual job fair in which we registered to. Companies 
filled out registration forms for distribution of materials and education regarding broadcast 
opportunities. It ran for the entire week of January 22, 2018. No applicants were received. 


